
 ​June 2, 2017 
   ​ ​ We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. ​We hope you are able 
to join us at Mass each weekend to share in the celebration and share that with your child. It was such a great week to see your 
children so excited after receiving their First Eucharist or sharing their excitement to receive it soon! Even after your child 
receives First Communion, please continue to share with them how special it is each time they get to receive Jesus! It was 
awesome to join together with the school community on Tuesday and receive Jesus as part of the family of God! We finished the 
month of May with our last May Children this week​. We finished Superkids Unit 7 Week 2 in Reading, reading the trade book 
Jenny Archer, Author​. We finished learning the lowercase cursive letters in handwriting and will be able to write our names in 
cursive for the rest of the year! In math we had some fun doing tangrams, math connect four, and review centers. In health we 
learned about bicycle safety. Our Itty Bitty City was open for the first grade today in Social Studeis! They had a great time and our 
students ran all of their stores like pros! Look for pictures from the day 
        Our end of the year party on Monday June 5, 2017 from 11am-2pm. All Virtus trained adults are invited to help with a 
celebration of a great school year! Thank you to all who have signed up to send in donations for the day as well! We have a 
balloon countdown in class and the students are permitted to wear sunglasses on Monday! Our future’s so bright, we have to 
wear shades! Field day is on Tuesday. Students in 2nd grade should wear their maroon Jesus Day shirts. Please be sure to send 
your child with a water bottle and sunscreen as needed. We will also be having a pizza lunch and shaved ice! Thank you PTU! 
Please join us for Mass on the last day of school at 1:00pm. We will be dismissing back to the classrooms to hand out report 
cards after class. Please be sure to send in any transportation notes as needed for the day. ​We hope you have a great weekend! 
We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 

Language Arts End of the Year Wrap Up 

Math Miscellaneous Math Fun  

Social Studies We are all done for the year!  

Health We are all done for the year! 

Religion End of the Year Wrap Up 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle. 
● End of the Year Party June 5  
● Field Day June 6th 
● Last Day of School June 7, Mass 1pm (See email from Mrs. Cinadr) 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


